Wolverine Winter Playoff Update
2/14/17

We are moving into the third week of winter playoffs. Many exciting things going on. Hope you can get
out and watch some Wolverine Playoff action. Below is an update on the post season opportunities for our
winter sports teams.

Wrestling — Four of our Wrestlers competed last Saturday at Adna High School, host of the Wrestling
Regional meet for our district for the right to advance to the state tournament in Tacoma which begins on
Friday, February 17. Two of our wrestlers will be advancing to the state tournament. James Guard will be
competing at the 1201b weight class, and Jesse Payne will be an alternate at the 1131b weight class. This
will be the third trip to state for James. Congratulations and good look this weekend. Visit our league
website at http://www.nwla2bathletics.com/ , for more information on seeding and brackets.

Girls Basketball — On Friday, February 10, our girls lost to La Conner at La Conner High School. The
girls will now play Orcas High School on Wednesday, February 15 at 4:15 in a loser out game at Sedro
Woolley High School. A win would advance the girls to a winner to state game on Saturday, February 18.
The Bi-District bracket is posted http://www.nw1a2bathletics.com/ Use the girls basketball tab to access
the playoff information.

Boys Basketball — This past Saturday, our boys traveled to Orcas and lost in a first round district game.
The boys will now play La Conner at 4:15 on Thursday, February 16 in a loser out game at Sedro Woolley
High School. A win would advance the boys to a winner to state game on Saturday, February 18. The 2B
Bi-District bracket is posted at http://www.nw1a2bathletics.com/ Use the boys basketball tab to access the
playoff information.

GO WOLVERINES.......
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